PROPOSE TO FORM
AN ASSOCIATION

— &
Four Phases of Swimming }
Program Are Outlined B Y|
the Committee |

:vlmlnll( Illulion.

The meeting brought out exlcd)
what the swimming enthusiasts
have been aiming at, a definite pro- |
gram for the year, cooperation be- |
tween the various clubs and omer
units and enthusiastic support of

the program.
The way. things line up at pres-

tion supervise
which would be as follows:
. Novice
uul I'nlzr tank meets and conduct
of swimming classes.

2. Scholastic phase. lnlereolle-
giate meets and development of
definite junior and senior high
school programs.

3. Service phase. Having service
events on all programs and con-
duct of service meets as in the

4. A. A. U. phase. Interclub
competition and conduct of Ha-
waiian junior and senior cham-
pionships.

Theodore (Pump), Searle. one of
the members of the committee and
:!wlmmﬂ lngﬂoonch “w:lhg University

AW presen! a m‘&!ﬂ
which he proposed be adopted. |
program set dates for various lm ‘
portant meets lnd provlded for a
year around scheduls |

It would open with the elemen-
tary and scholastic activities during
January and February, with inter-
club meets also woven in. The in- |
door championships would be held |
February 24-25, and would include |
events for service and school swim-
mers,

During March and April a series I

of class A water polo games would |
be played, preferably at Punahou
tank, with a few swimming events|
each night the games are played.

Outdoor Meets

During May and June the junior
and senior outdoor Hawaiian cham-
pionships would be held, and Senle
submitted a list of proposed e
Tor these meets. The Star. Bulletin's
annual m}z mile a!:v;m is on Searle’s
program for May 30.

This would be followed by a big
international meet in August and
then would come a closing meet in
September at the natatorium, prob-
ably on Labor Day.

The final event of the swimming
year would be the Outrigger Canoe
club’s annual open water swims
‘Thanksgiving Day.

Four or five reports were sub-
mhitted by various subchairmen to
F. S. Field, chairman of the gener‘l;

schedllled for Monday evening, No-
vember 14.

‘This report will contain the com-
mittee’s recommendations and will
doubtless result in adoption of a
program which will embody all of
the best suggestions made during
|t.he series of meetings which have
held during the past several




